DISTRICT OF STEWART

Canada’s Most Northerly Ice-Free Port

June 12, 2019 email: mayor@victoria.ca

The City of Victoria
Office of the Mayor

No 1 Centennial Square
Victoria, BC

V8W 1P6

Re: Support to restore Provincial support for Libraries

Dear Mayor Helps;

Council for the District of Stewart adopted the following motion at the regular meeting of June 10,
2019.

MOVED & SECONDED to write a letter of support to restore Provincial support for Libraries.

CARRIED 181.19

The District of Stewart agrees with the City’s resolution stating the importance of Libraries in both
large and small communities. Funding from the other levels of government will assist in fulfilling their
mandates on improving access to education and social justice issues. Libraries do help build
community and a sense of inclusion for all.
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cc: UBCM  email: ubcm@ubcm.ca
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